
Dear Co-Laborers of Christ,           
12/15/20

We stand amazed in the presence of Jesus the Nazarene! It is absolutely amazing how 
God works when it seems nothing else will. Since our last letter, we have been traveling more 
even in the midst of this virus. We have been to able to be in services in MS, VA, FL, and 
several in NC. God has also filled other Sundays and Wednesdays within a few hours of 
driving. God’s Word tells us in Psalm 37:25, I have been young, and now am old; yet have I 
not seen the righteous forsaken, nor his seed begging bread. We want to thank all of you for 
your goodness to our family and the ministry God has called us to. Your generosity is so 
appreciated and we will continue to work diligently for the cause of Christ. We hope you all 
have a very Merry Christmas!!!

Praise Reports: 

- We’re thankful for several new churches we have been able to minister to!

- Lane and Dylan are learning new instruments and we are so thankful for their 
  willingness to serve the Lord!

Prayer Request:

- Please pray for our country’s spiritual needs and the leaders of this great country.

- Pray that we will stay healthy as we travel and spread the good news!!!

- Pray for Lane as he will get his drivers license in March. Pray that what we have tried 
  to instill in him through God’s Word will be carried out in his life. Also pray for safety as 
  he drives and for decisions about college and his future. We believe God has big plans 
  for our boys. 

We Love You,
Jesse, Dee, Lane, and Dylan Butcher 

Address: 1534 Mountain View Rd
      King, NC 27021

Phone:    336-978-3196




